

12 February 2020

Ian McDonald

REF: IR-01-19-29952

Dear lan,

I refer to your request of 2 November 2019 for the following information:

"Can I request a copy to your Social Media Policy please".

Please find attached our social media policy.

You have the right, under section 28 (3) of the Official Information Act 1982, to ask the Ombudsman to review my decision if you are not satisfied with the way I have responded to your request.

Yours sincerely

Jane Archibald

Deputy Chief Executive Media & Communications

Police National Headquarters